
 
 
 
 
 
17 October 2023 
 
Dear families 

We are pleased to inform you that year 5 students are taking part in The School Linking Project again this year. This is a 
scheme in which year 5 classes in different schools across West Yorkshire get the opportunity to communicate, collaborate 
and experience life in other schools.  

As part of this project, pupils will be sending letters and creative artwork to get to know each other better. It is beneficial to 
share photos or film clips between classes in the two participating schools to ensure pupils recognise each other for future in-
person visits. This information will only be shared with the participating class and relevant staff and all GDPR procedures will 
be followed.  
 
In addition, there will be the opportunity for some students to take part in interviews to promote the project and these may 
be used for marketing purposes.  
 
Please return the permission slip below and tick the relevant boxes to you wish to give consent for. 
 
Year group: Year 5 
 
Classes: York and Manchester 
 
  
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr Hill and Mrs Parveen 
Year 5 Class Teachers  
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Year 5: School Linking Project – Photo and Film sharing permission. 

 
 
Name of Child: ___________________________                                                           Class: _____________________ 
 
 
 

I give permission for photos of my child to be shared with the link primary school only. 
 
 
I give permission for videos of my child to be shared with the link primary school only. 
 
 
I give permission for the School Linking Project to interview my child and understand that photos or videos 
of the interviews may be shared for the marketing purposes outside the scheme. 
 
 

 
Parent / carer name: _______________________Signature: ________________________ Date: _____________ 
 


